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At the January 19, 2022, Executive Committee 
meeting, the following motion passed:

That Administration assess and explore options for 
the possible purchase of the former St. Andrew 
School field site and report to Committee with an 
overview of open space priorities for the Inglewood 
neighbourhood and budget implications.

Decision 



Former St. Andrew School field site



Inglewood: Open Space Network Assessment



Open space assessment assumes public desire for 
acquisition as a default

Equity lens applied to include greater consideration 
of qualitative aspects identified through Breathe, the 
Green Network Strategy 

Perspectives



Rationale in Favour of Purchase



Rationale in Favour of Status Quo (non-purchase)



Alignment & Integration



There is no approved funding in support of this 
acquisition and the site is not currently identified as a 
priority for acquisition

Unless directed by Council, Administration will not 
pursue acquisition of this property 

Next Steps



Thank you & Questions

Contact information
Lindsey Butterfield

 


